
 

Keeper’s Corner LLC 

“News” 

September 2019 

Welcome to our new vendors!!! We are very happy to have you with us!   

 

The Top Twelve Sales for August (before discounts): 

#1----$3289.30 

#2----$2760.09 

#3----$2371.48 

#4----$2009.40 

#5----$993.27 

#6----$986.65 

#7----$965.00 

#8----$936.44 

#9----$848.00 

#10---$812.51 

#11---$776.60 

#12---$665.86
Sales for the month of August were $27,421.13! It was a great month and it has been a great year! We all 

must be doing something right to keep getting the “Best of the Basin” and for our sales to keep climbing each 

month. Your spaces look great and we are getting so many good comments from new and returning customers 

about the way the store looks. Keep up the good work! 

 

We realize that tags do fall off items, so please, when you come in to check on your booths, just take a quick 

look for missing tags and retag if necessary. 

 

We are heading into fall. Fall and Holiday items are already heading out the door!  Linda will be decorating the 

display booths with Fall/Holiday themes soon. 

 
We will again concentrate efforts on Small Business Saturday instead of a sale day this year. I will do some 

advertising for it, as the store will still participate in the local Small Business Saturday ads as I have the last 

few years. I sincerely hope that ALL of you will be willing to put a “percentage off’” sale in your 

booth for the day. We have had good sales on “Small Business Saturday” and I see no reason for it 

to not be the same this year. The date is November 30th 2019, perfect timing for Christmas sales!! 
 

Staff Concerns: The staff wants you to know that “We Love Our Vendors”! And we appreciate you 

being here! That being said, we do have a few concerns… 

1. We have had a few complaints for customers about some of the items they buy being very 

dirty, dusty and sometimes grimy. PLEASE!! Take a few minutes and clean your items 

before bringing them into the store. 

2. When you leave a note for the staff or another vendor PLEASE fill the form our 

completely. What good does it do to leave a note with no date, who the note is to or from!! 

3. PLEASE, do not use dark colored paper for your tags. They are extremely hard to read. 

4. And again, please write legibly on your tags, and if you put a lot of information on the 

tags, please consider using larger tags. 

5. Remember that the displays are managed displays. Ask Linda or other staff members 

before putting your items in the displays. 

6. It would be greatly appreciated if when you remove your file from the boxes to check sales 

that you put the files back in numerical order. 

7. Please use extreme caution when bringing items down the ramp! There is getting to be a lot 

of wear and tear on the bannister posts, and broken twinkle lights! 

8. When you are restocking your booths, please be considerate of customers as they shop and 

sales staff as furniture is moved out! 
   

 

Great vendors and great customers… what a winning combination... 


